
MUNICIPALITY OF CLARINGTON 

GENERAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE 

 RESOLUTION # 

DATE   November 29, 2021 

MOVED BY Mayor Foster 

SECONDED BY Councillor Hooper 

Whereas the Municipality of Clarington wishes to recognize and honour the 
contributions of our local veterans; and 

Whereas the cenotaph located at the Municipal Administration Centre in 
Bowmanville hosts many civic events and the Remembrance Day ceremonies; 

Now therefore be it resolved: 

That the Municipality of Clarington names the cenotaph and civic square 
outside of the Municipal Administrative Centre, located at 40 Temperance 
Street, Bowmanville, to “Veteran’s Square”; and 

That Staff be directed to include, for budget consideration, the renovation 
of Veteran’s Square into an outdoor civic centre suitable for public 
gatherings, public events, and remembrance events. 


